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 17th March 2023 

 

 Dear Parents 

Please see below the upcoming dates for your diary. 

   Dates for your diary 

Year 3 visit to Wareham 20th March 2023 

Year 2 visit to Corfe castle  21st March 2023 

Year 4 residential trip to New Barn  22nd March 2023 

2.45pm Parent assembly year 2 23rd March 2023 

PTFA Easter Fair 3.15-4.45pm 24th March 2023 
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This week we welcomed the Living Eggs to the school and we are sure 

you have heard from your children about them.  

The children have enjoyed watching the eggs hatch and learning about 

caring for the chicks. 
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This week’s joke is from Harry   

 
 

Q. What do chicken families do on the weekends?  
  

A. They have peck-nics!  

              
Best wishes 

Executive Headteacher       

P Fearn  

Mrs Paula Fearn 

 It was really 

interesting seeing 

the chicks and 

learning that boys 

are yellow and girls 

are orangey  

Toby 

The chicks are so 

cute and when they 

came out their eggs 

they were much 

bigger than I 

thought 

Leo   

 I love the chicks 

and want them 

to stay  

Rex  


